
 

2017 Hairspray Production Cast announced  
After some nail biting  

auditions and much  

deliberation  the cast of the 

School Production this year has 

finally been announced. 

The school production will be 

held at Sale Waterside Theatre 

in the Summer term.   

MANOR NEWS 

 Achievement 

On Wednesday 15th March 2017, 26 Manor Pupils went to the  Greater Manchester 

Rowing Finals, and they did us proud. Not only did every pupil win a medal, Manor 

came first place across all other boroughs competing . 

 

Weekly house cup winners 

Last weeks in house cup winners were Ruby house, well 

done to all members of this house, and well done to Diogo in 

year 10 for having the highest number of points within the  

house. 

 

If your child does not have a house shirt, please note you can order these from 

the school office. The order form can be found on the school website under the 

letters home section along with all the recent letters that have been sent home.  



We raised it  

On Saturday 18th March 2017, some pupils and members of staff went bag packing at 

Tesco in Sale in order to raise funds for the summer school production. In six hours 

they managed to raise an amazing £417. 

Red nose day  

This  week we will be raising money in aid of 

Red nose day. We will be selling red noses for 

£1 throughout the week. We will also be  

having a cake sale on Friday 24th March , cake 

prices starting at 50p. 

The main event for our red nose day week will 

be ‘slime the department’ , throughout break 

and lunchtimes pupils will be putting their 

pennies into jars  to vote for the department 

they want to slime, the department with the 

heaviest jar will be slimed on Friday. 

Look out for pictures on our twitter page. 

This week in P.E  

 This week specific ASC pupils will be swimming again on  Wednesday 22nd 

March at Altrincham leisure centre.  

 Year 10 will be leading the Trafford Key Stage 2 Inclusion Festival on Wednesday 

22nd  March. Please ensure they bring their full Manor Academy PE kit.  

 Manor College will be taking part in College Football on Friday 24th March  

Communication Survey 

There is a communication survey on the website 

that we would like you to fill out.  

This will help us improve the communication we 

have with parents/ carers.  

The survey can be found on the Academy  

website www.manoracademysale.org , under the 

Family/ Pupil zone tab and then  

communication survey.  


